
Notes from meeting with Leon Gaumond and members of Parks/Facilities 
Committee – November 13, 2006 

 
Attendees: 
Pat Crowley 
Leon Gaumond  
Pat Inderwish 
John Owanisian 
 

Next Parks/Facility Committee meeting: December 11, 6:30PM 

 

 Meeting was relatively brief and not considered an official Parks/Facility 
Committee meeting due to lack of quorum 

 

 Pat Crowley attended recent Community Preservation Act (CPA) meeting 
and provided following update/highlights: 

o Pat mentioned consensus at meeting indicated support for future 
CPA related recreation funding 

o 250 W.B. resident signatures required to place question on ballot 
o Pat provided forms for gathering signatures and encouraged 

committee members to target 10 signatures from family, friends and 
neighbors (forms available from Pat C, Pat I or John O) 

o Signature forms need to be returned to address below by Dec. 8: 
George Bernardin 
78 Newton St. 
West Boylston, Mass. 01583 

 

 Leon provided advice for Parks/Facility Committee: 
o Encouraged committee to set short and long term goals 
o Prioritize goals 
o Ask: What do we want to accomplish and what are our resources? 

 

 Pat Inderwish developed agenda that will be used at December 11 
meeting 

Action: Pat please Email this agenda to committee in advance of December 
11 meeting 
 

 Pat Inderwish recommended creating sub-Committees to research/focus 
on following areas: 

o Pool, track and fields, basketball and tennis courts, etc. 
o Sub-committees will perform research, take pictures, examine 

potential safety issues and report back to Parks Facility Committee 
Action: Committee members should think about which particular sub-
committee interests them 

Next Parks/Facility Committee meeting: December 11, 6:30PM 


